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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools.

Read about the future of health care spending. (Private Enterprise Research
Center, Texas A&M University, December 2016)
Review migration patterns related to Texas. (Texas Demographic Center, January
2017)
Look at the City of Houston's new approach to pensions. (City of Houston,
accessed January 18, 2017)
Explore school bus safety. (U.S. Government Accountability Office, January 2017)
Consider prisoners' access to social media. (Stateline, January 13, 2017)
Examine tobacco use by middle and high school students. (Office of Adolescent
Health, December 27, 2016)
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http://perc.tamu.edu/perc/Publication/policybrief/study_no1608_12_2016.pdf
http://demographics.texas.gov/Resources/publications/2017/2017_01_11_TexasMigration.pdf
http://www.houstontx.gov/pensions/
http://www.gao.gov/assets/690/682077.pdf
http://www.pewtrusts.org/en/research-and-analysis/blogs/stateline/2017/01/13/should-social-media-be-banned-in-prison
https://www.hhs.gov/ash/oah/adolescent-health-topics/substance-abuse/tobacco/trends.html

